# **Burton Manor**

## News

27th September 2019 Tel: 01785 330370 **E-mail:** office@burtonmanor.staffs.sch.uk Website: www.burtonmanor.staffs.sch.uk



#### **Class Attendance %** for this week

RP: 96% RS: 96%

Y1/2MA: 98%

Y1/2MU: 94%

Y1/2G: 97%

3/4R: 98%

3/4E: 94%

3/4M: 99%

5/6M: 98%

5/6H: 95%

5/6C: 97%

Well done to class

3/4M on your super

attendance!

Dear Parents and Carers,

Here's the latest school news...

House Captains – All key stage 2 children took part in elections last week to vote for the new Captains and Vice Captains for our School Teams. The successful pupils were:

Tudor (Red team) Chloe Beveridge, Cameron Magson Windsor (Blue team) Kyle Herbert, Libby Watkin Stuart (Green team) Matthew Gee, Jayden Bird Hanover (Yellow team) Katie Sharman, Logan Grinsell I hope you enjoy your role in school this year.

School Council—Last week pupils in KS1 and 2 were encouraged to vote for pupils to act as their school Council representatives. Pupils chosen for this role were: Betty Stokes, Baily Davies, Grace Farmer, Harry Sutton-Moseley (KS1) Evie Carter, Luca Winnard, Summer Jackson, Stanley Rutter, Abigail Oakley, Harry Kemsley (Y3-4) and Lilly Mandley, Reece Arblaster, Poppy Metcalfe-Chase, Libby Watkin, Jack Ridgway, Chloe Beveridge (Y5-6) I'm sure you will have some great ideas to develop and improve our school.

Places in Ducklings— if your child is 2 next term and you would like a place in our Ducklings provision, please contact Mrs McGirr on 01785 330371. You may be eligible for 15 hours free funded sessions.

Please keep sending in your ALDI vouchers.

Mrs Jackson

### P.E. kits and earrings

Please ensure that your child has a P.E. kit in school, team colour t-shirt,



black shorts and black or navy jogging/tracksuit for outdoor lessons. For reasons of safety, the wearing of any jewellery other than watches and stud ear-rings is not allowed, unless worn for religious reasons. Teachers will not remove pupils' stud ear-rings so they are not to be worn on PE days if pupils cannot take them out themselves. We strongly recommend that pupils who choose to have their ears pierced do so at the start of the summer holidays to avoid having to miss P.E or Swimming lessons during term time. Please see our Uniform Policy on the school website for further information. http://www.burtonmanor.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/ uploads/2019/04/School-Uniform-Policy-Spring-2019.pdf

#### **Diary Dates**

9/Oct- PTA meeting 2.30pm 17/Oct-School Photo's 22/Oct-Parents Evening Y1-Y6 25/Oct-MacMillan coffee morning to Parents 9.00am

**HALF TERM** 28/Oct to 4/Nov **School Opens Tuesday 5th Nov** 

















